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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The children have had a very active week this week and thankfully the weather has been very kind to 
us. 
 

The Minnis Run on Tuesday was very special. It has been an annual event for many years and I 
understand even the cows look forward to their little human neighbours thundering past at great 
speed.  Everybody made it to the finish line for a well-earned bottle of water and biscuit. Thank you 
to Mark and Rapinder for loaning their garden once again and to the many parents who came to help 
with marshalling and cheering the children on. The winners will be awarded cups in the end of term 
celebration worship. 
 

On Wednesday, the children in KS2 had tennis lessons on the playground with a coach from Shepway 
Sports.  There will be a similar activity for the younger children next Wednesday so they will need to 
wear PE kit please. 
 

Yesterday a team from Stowting School played football against our, much younger team.  Despite 
much enthusiasm and resilience, our players faced strong opposition and manged to finish the match 
with a smile on their faces (see photo below).  There is always next year… 
 

Today I am writing the newsletter before this afternoon’s activities but we are looking forward to our 
usual range of event for Sports afternoon.  As always, many parents have told me of their intention to 
attend. Your support is always welcomed and I am sure we will see some spirited competition in the 
parents’ races.  The sports afternoon will be followed by the Summer Fun event organised by our 
newly-formed PTA. I will say a huge thank you to them in advance. I know they have worked very 
hard to make this a successful fundraiser and I hope you and your children enjoy the event. 
 

A reminder that matchboxes need to be returned on Monday with sponsor money please. 
 

Have a good weekend   Julie Simmons 

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

 
 

 

 
 

£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY  
 

Special on a Wednesday 

Why not come along & try out Breakfast club next 
term!! 

CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 

Please do not leave your children before this 
time.  

 

DON’T FORGET to pay online as you use 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Headteacher   

Awards 

Love: 

Freddie G  Hennie V 

Layla B  Beatrice B 

Taisiia K 

 

Respect: 

Harriet J  Silvia R 

  

Perseverance:  

Frankie Y  James S  

Hugo S  Millie M  

Elsie B  Layla B 

Frankie Y  Elsie B 

Archie E   

 

Housepoints 

Red 3067 

Green 2444 

Yellow 3341 

Blue 2601 

PTA 
 NEWS:- 
 
We hope 

you enjoyed our “SUMMER 
FUN” event this afternoon.  
Thank you for all your support.   

Mice: 
Archie Everett 
 

Squirrels: 
Wilf Glinn, Ed Reeves 
& Harvey Sheppard 

 

Otters:  
Erin Tarrant 
& Lotti Martin 
 
Badgers:  
Logan Reeves 
& Indie Cleaver 

Work on the 
Golden Board 

Make your own 
snack night (Give 

Dawn a night 
off!) Couscous 
and Hot dogs. 

Special Wimbledon menu for Thursday see page 4 



Please don’t forget to pay 
online for Breakfast & After 
School Club as you use them.  

Charges for next week:- 
3.20pm ~ 4.00pm £2.00 
3.20pm ~ 4:30pm £4.00 
3.20pm ~ 5:00pm £5.00 
3.20pm ~ 6:00pm £7.00 
 
Minimum charge £2.00 
10% discount for sibling 
attendance  
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Wimbledon BBQ Menu 

Peri Peri Chicken Burger in Bun or 
Veggie Burger in a Bun

Potato Salad, Pasta Salad,  
Rainbow Slaw 

Kent Strawberries &
Shortbread Biscuit

Also available:
Jacket Potato & Fillings
Freshly Baked Bread, Salad,
Fresh Fruit Platter & Yoghurt


